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Lace Up for the 14th Annual Run for Life
5K: Join Us for a Day of Fun and Purpose!

Tonya walked into Choices Pregnancy; her heart weighed down by a decision she never thought
she’d have to make. In her early twenties, she was juggling a job, bills, and a relationship with a
boyfriend she cared about but didn’t see as father material. When she found out she was
pregnant, her first thought was, "I can't do this." Her boyfriend's lack of support only made things
worse.

She scheduled an appointment at Choices Pregnancy with the intention of confirming her
pregnancy and discussing abortion options. She was sure that was the only path for her. But when
she sat down with the advocate, something unexpected happened.

The advocate listened to Tonya's fears and concerns without judgment. She gently introduced the
idea that Tonya’s life and the life of her baby were valuable. She talked about the support
available for women in her situation, the possibility of parenting even when it seemed impossible,
and the role that faith could play in giving her strength.

Thanks to YOU
— lives saved

and more!
Your giving so far in
2024 has made all
this possible and

more!

110 Clients Seen

3 Choices babies
born

56 life affirming
ultrasounds 

Join us for the 14th Annual Run for Life 5K, a vibrant
fundraiser benefiting Choices Pregnancy Care Center! This
cherished event promises an exhilarating experience with
free shirts for all runners (while supplies last), exciting
awards, and a chance to win in our race day raffle. It’s an
opportunity to enjoy a day of fitness and fellowship with
family and friends, all while championing a cause that saves
lives and supports families in need. Your participation helps
us further our mission, and we’re grateful for your
continued support. Stay tuned for updates on our Facebook
page and via email. Register online today and be part of this
meaningful event!

If you feel led to donate to Choices
Pregnancy Care Center, please click

the donate button or feel free to visit
www.choicespregnancyparrtners.org

/ways-to-give/

A Glimmer of Hope: How Choices Pregnancy Helped Tonya
Find New Possibilities

225 Forrest Ave, Gainesville, GA 30501 Connect with us!
For general inquiry , financial:   770-535-1413

For clinical and hotline:   770-535-1245

https://www.choicespregnancypartners.org/ways-to-give/
https://www.facebook.com/choicespregnancycare


Dear Supporters,

We are excited to invite you to the grand opening of our new
Gainesville office with a ribbon cutting ceremony on

September 27th at 11:30 AM. This milestone is a testament
to your incredible support and dedication. Following the

ceremony, join us for an open house from 12:00 PM to 3:00
PM, where you can tour our new facility and see firsthand

the impact of your generosity. Your unwavering commitment
to Choices Pregnancy Care Center continues to make a
profound difference in our mission of saving souls and

saving babies. We look forward to celebrating this special
occasion with you!

Your Prayers and Partnership Rescure Innocent Babies... Thank You! 

Tonya wasn’t particularly religi
ous, but something about the advocate's words
touched her heart. The advocate spoke about
God’s love and the incredible gift of life, and for
the first time, Tonya felt a glimmer of hope. She
wasn’t alone in this. There 
were people who believed in 
her and were ready to walk 
this journey with her. By the 
end of the conversation, 
Tonya wasn’t entirely sure 
what she would do, but she left Choices
Pregnancy with something she hadn’t 
walked in with: encouragement. The 
advocate had planted a seed of faith in 
her, a belief that she could be a mother, 
even in less-than-perfect circumstances. 
Tonya walked out of the 

 clinic with more than just pamphlets; she left
with a renewed sense of possibility.

She knew the road ahead wouldn’t be easy,
but she was no longer convinced that abortion
was her only option. For the first time, she was

beginning to believe that she could do this—
that she could be a good mother, even if her

boyfriend 
couldn’t be the father 

she wished for. Before she l
left, she whispered a quiet 
prayer with the Advocate, 

asking God for the s
strength and courage to make

 the right choice, whatever that might be.
Deep down, she felt a shift in her heart, a

turning point she hadn’t expected. Choices
Pregnancy had given her the support she

needed to consider life—both hers and the
tiny one growing inside her.

From Doubt to Hope: Tonya’s Journey with Choices Pregnancy
(Continued)

Clients facing
unplanned

pregnancies: that 
they’ll choose life

Wisdom for new
moms and dads in

our parenting 
program

Healing and 
salvation for
post- abortive
men and women

Protection and
safety for all
Pregnancy 

Resource Centers

Please join us in prayer for . . .

So much to be grateful for —
especially you 

Greetings Choices
Family!
 
It has been a very
busy month for our
ministry. We
continue to settle
into our beautiful
new location at 225
Forrest Ave. The
staff loves all the 

open space, and our patients love the
stylish new baby boutique. The official
grand opening ribbon cutting is
September 27th. We are very pleased to
feature our Gainesville mayor Sam
Couvillon as the keynote speaker. 
 

We also just received an elite level
Ultrasound unit. This allows us to see
babies in the mother’s womb even
earlier. The ultrasound has a wall-
mounted 4K OLED monitor and gives our
patients the best detail possible when
viewing their baby. This new technology
comes at a vital time, because women
are coming to us increasingly early in
their term.
 
Our annual 5K is also right around the
corner on October 19th. We would love
to thank all of our volunteers and
sponsors who made this year possible!
The race is always very exciting and we
look forward to seeing everyone there. 
 
Lee Koz, M.Div
Executive Director
Choices Pregnancy Care Center

A  m e s s a g e  f r o m  t h e  D i r e c t o rCelebrate with Us: Grand Opening and Ribbon
Cutting of Our New Gainesville Office!

“For the first time, Tonya felt a
glimmer of hope. She wasn’t alone

in this. There were people who
believed in her and were ready to

walk this journey with her.”

https://www.google.com/search?sca_esv=d4927bc780c8916e&sca_upv=1&sxsrf=ADLYWIJ97ZZsrei4Ibdbuf0tm6AXWEtotA:1726006644728&q=Sam+Couvillon&stick=H4sIAAAAAAAAAONgVuLVT9c3NCwuLKvMM6zIe8RowS3w8sc9YSn9SWtOXmPU5OIKzsgvd80rySypFJLmYoOyBKX4uVB18ixi5Q1OzFVwzi8ty8zJyc8DALR3qrFcAAAA&sa=X&sqi=2&ved=2ahUKEwikosHns7mIAxVjpIkEHciDGwAQzIcDKAB6BAgjEAE
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